
Since the onset of COVID-19 earlier this year, we know that cash flow has been uncertain for 
many businesses and also that legal issues have not gone away. Data security and privacy 
breaches continue to be on the rise as hackers take advantage of COVID-19. That’s why 
Benesch is offering our clients a complimentary data security and privacy consult, up to 30 
minutes in length, with an attorney on our Global Data Security & Privacy Team.

Whether you would like to discuss concerns related to COVID-19 and health and employee 
privacy, compliance with CCPA or GDPR, possible litigation, or you just wish to have a general 
discussion about responding to increased threats and mitigating the risk to your business of a 
devastating security breach, we are making our Global Data Security & Privacy Team available 
to you at no cost.

To schedule a consult, please click here and complete the registration form. Please indicate 
if there are particular dates and/or times that are best for you to speak with an attorney on our 
Global Data Security & Privacy Team. If you are not currently a Benesch client, you will need 
to complete our client intake process to participate. You will be contacted within 48 hours of 
submitting the form.

www.beneschlaw.com

Complimentary Data Security and Privacy Consult

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PZPHXPR

